
OUR TOP-SELLING SANCERRE:
Unbeatable quality for the price!

Lauverjat
   Sancerre Blanc

From thirty year-old 
vines grown in a 

clay-limestone soil 
predominantly in 

Sury-en-Vaux.
Fermented and aged in 
stainless steel, spending 
a total of three months 

on the lees. 

OUR TOP-SELLING SANCERRE:
Unbeatable quality for the price!

Lauverjat
   Sancerre Blanc

From thirty year-old 
vines grown in a 

clay-limestone soil 
predominantly in 

Sury-en-Vaux.
Fermented and aged in 
stainless steel, spending 
a total of three months 

on the lees. 

OUR TOP-SELLING SANCERRE:
Unbeatable quality for the price!

Lauverjat
   Sancerre Blanc

From thirty year-old 
vines grown in a 

clay-limestone soil 
predominantly in 

Sury-en-Vaux.
Fermented and aged in 
stainless steel, spending 
a total of three months 

on the lees. 

OUR TOP-SELLING SANCERRE:
Unbeatable quality for the price!

Lauverjat
   Sancerre Blanc

From thirty year-old 
vines grown in a 

clay-limestone soil 
predominantly in 

Sury-en-Vaux.
Fermented and aged in 
stainless steel, spending 
a total of three months 

on the lees. 

OUR TOP-SELLING SANCERRE:
Unbeatable quality for the price!

Lauverjat
   Sancerre Blanc

From thirty year-old 
vines grown in a 

clay-limestone soil 
predominantly in 

Sury-en-Vaux.
Fermented and aged in 
stainless steel, spending 
a total of three months 

on the lees. 

OUR TOP-SELLING SANCERRE:
Unbeatable quality for the price!

Lauverjat
   Sancerre Blanc

From thirty year-old 
vines grown in a 

clay-limestone soil 
predominantly in 

Sury-en-Vaux.
Fermented and aged in 
stainless steel, spending 
a total of three months 

on the lees. 


